
 

JULY GENERAL MEETING 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

At our May Board Meeting the question was raised about the July 

General Meeting. Upon surveying Board members – most were not 

going to be at the meeting. Also, it falls on July 6th – the day after 

the Monday holiday. We felt that it would conflict with holiday 

plans.  

 

Since we have no club events scheduled for July it was decided that 

a one-month hiatus would be OK.  

 

So, note your calendars that the July General Meeting is cancelled.  

 

Your Board of Directors 


